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Farwest Cancelled
Chris Beytes

Another summer show has fallen victim to the pandemic: The Farwest Show, scheduled for the Oregon Convention 

Center in Portland, Oregon, has been cancelled due to the state’s Governor announcing that no large events should 

take place in Oregon until at least through September.

The loss will make the 2021 event, slated for August 18-20, all the more sweet to attend! GT 


